
Dear prayer partner,

We had a great send-off both in the Netherlands and in Vancouver, and we 

were very encouraged by all the people that came to say goodbye to us. We 

did manage to do almost all the things we had hoped we could do in terms 

of leaving for Asia, and God graced us with timely visas and travel mercies. 

The only thing unexpected was, that we missed our connecting flight in 

Hong Kong. The upside was, that we got to see a bit more of the city 

because we spend the night at a YMCA. And then on our last leg towards 

Singapore, we met another Candidate (also from Canada) on her way to 

the Orientation Course!

It is a blessing to be here and meet many likeminded people, some with 

decades of experience and with a tremendous anointing for their work. The 

lectures, interviews, house visits and general times of fellowship are really 

rich, and it is great to see some of the OMF work ethic displayed in daily 

life. Every working day, the whole International Head Quarters is 

gathering to start the day praying for all the work in a systematic fashion.

It is surely a time of transition, and the hard work we had to put in to make 

everything work is starting to take its toll on us physically and emotionally. 

We are also realizing that the months ahead of us with its single focus of 

language learning is found to be taxing by most people. But it is also 

exciting and settling at the same time to think that in June we will be in 

our new home!

We greatly value your support, and trust that the Lord is keeping you.

Love and blessings,

Praise with us:

For having been able to 
work really hard the 
last few months to get 
everything ready and in 
order.

For the great blessing it 
is to be here in 
Singapore, with a great 
family of brothers & 
sisters.

Pray with us:

For Peter who will be 
having intestinal 
enteroscopy this week; 
for insight and healing.

For provision of a time 
of rest for us that we 
really need and are 
being recommended to 
take soon.

For adapting well to our 
future living situation in 
Thailand, settling into a 
healthy routine, and 
getting a good start in 
language learning.

For the people in 
Thailand, that they will 
develop a greater thirst 
after righteousness, 
truth and love and their 
Source.
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